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31st March 2022

Dear Parent

Covid Update
As a school we have been working to return the daily life of the staff and pupils to a situation which begins to replicate activities prior to March 2020.  Despite the disruption caused by the Omicron variant during the winter months of December through to February over the course of the past school year, indoor and outdoor afterschool activities have recommenced. Pupils have also returned to using the majority of the school facilities such as Dining Hall, ICT Suite, Activity Based Learning Room and cloakrooms.  A further step forward will undoubtedly be the resumption of educational visits.  Over the course of the remainder of the school year 2021/22 classes will continue to participate in class/year visits to places of interest.
With regard to residential visits, the school will be prioritizing the P7 year group for 2021/22 as this year represents their only opportunity to be involved in this type of activity whilst at primary school.  Moving forward, the staff of the school will review the provision to be offered in the next school year 2022/23 during the forthcoming Autumn Term.
We are delighted that our pupils have had the opportunity to participate in local interschool sports events during the month of March, with a group of P7 boys taking part in a MUSFA event at Annagh F.C.  It is anticipated that over the remainder of the school year there will be other opportunities for interschool competition across a range of sports.

Easter Holiday 

Please note that school closes for Easter Holidays on Friday 8th April and will reopen on Monday 25th April.  The staggered finish arrangements for Friday 8th April are as follows:

Collection Times and Location

	L.S.C. Classes
	L.S.C. Centre Entrance
	11.25am

	P1
	Junior Entrance
	11.30am

	P3 RO
	P3 – P7 Entrance
	11.30am

	P3 HMcK
	Main Entrance
	11.30am

	P2 PC
	Main entrance
	11.40am

	P2 LL
	P3 – P7 Entrance
	11.40am

	P4 JM
	P3 – P7 Entrance
	11.50am

	P4 JMcC/DC
	Main Entrance
	11.50am

	P6 RK & P7 JMcC
	Junior Entrance
	11.50am

	P5 SR
	Main Entrance
	12 noon

	P5 KK/AF
	P3 – P7 Entrance
	12 noon

	P7 AMcC & P6 PM
	Junior Entrance
	12 noon


Reminder
School will be closed Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday and Thursday 5th May for local elections.

Name the Giraffe – Cancer Research Collection
Big congratulations to the P6 winner of the giraffe! Adam correctly guessed the name Geronimo! We had two boys (Adam and Archie) who chose this name, so their names were put in a hat to choose a winner as we couldn’t cut the giraffe in half! Thank you for all of your donations for Cancer Research, we raised an amazing £380
Yours sincerely

STEPHEN DOYLE

Principal

_883821469.unknown

